
The Dallas City City Council held a special meeting on August 7, 2008, at 5:30 P.M.  Mayor Higgins 
called the meeting to order with the following commissioners present:  Joyce Ellison and Harold 
Northup.  Jason Gold and Esther Newberry were absent.

Bids were opened for the removal of flood debris.  The following bid was received:

Housewright Contracting $197,000.00

A motion was made by Ellison, and 2nd by Northup to refuse the bid.  Ellison, Northup, and Higgins 
AYE.  Gold and Newberry ABSENT.

Discussed flood debris removal options.  The City has been informed that filled sand bags have to be 
cut open, and the sand and sand bags have to be disposed of separately.  The sand bags must then be 
taken to a certified landfill and the sand can be used for anything, except for the use on a playground.

A motion was made by Northup, and 2nd by Ellison to adjourn the meeting.  Ellison, Northup, and 
Higgins AYE.  Gold and Newberry ABSENT.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:45 P.M.

Steven K Vorhies, City Clerk


